
 

 
 

 
Is there anything that we can do to help those in Eastern Japan hit by the horrific earthquake on 
March 11th, 2011? Many thoughts and helping hands are spreading throughout the world. As our 
part, we have launched a project to donate sunflower seedlings to Eastern Japan in last April. The 
sunflower project (2011) received enthusiastic supports from many volunteers. Our 2012 project 
also needs your active participation. We had chosen sunflowers, flowers that soar up to the grand 
blue sky and cover a vast terrain, as “flowers of recovery.” We will donate sunflowers so that they 
can be planted at temporary housings and schools. By growing those sunflowers, we wish that 
those in Eastern Japan would also heal their wounded hearts and bring back their “bright smiles.” 
At the moment, we have already prepared all the sunflower seedlings, but we need volunteers 
help in seedling packing.  
 

 
 

Calling on Volunteers for Sunflower Seedling Packing 
 
*Target: packing a total of 3,000 sunflower seedlings  
*Date: April 16th, 17th,18th, 19th, 20th (12:00PM – 13:00PM or 17:00PM – 
19:00PM) 
*Location: Room 705, Institute for Advanced Studies on Asia, 
University of Tokyo  
*Contact:  
For those who wish to help, you can directly email to Kyoko IKEDA, 
Representative of Eastern Japan Environmental Support Working 
Group – The Sunflower Project Todai Branch  

 
Mail Address：   k-ikeda@ioc.u-tokyo.ac.jp    
TEL： 03-5841-5885 

  
 
 
 
  
 

 
       
         

 
 

 

The Sunflower Project（2012）– Spreading Sunflowers to Eastern Japan - 
Support: Eastern Japan Environmental Support Working Group – The Sunflower Project Todai 

Branch - 

Spreading the Sunflower Spirit! 


